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From: Jo Evans

Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 9:51 AM

To: Rob Sturgiss;

Cc: Kushla Munro; DLO Price; Tim Roy; 

Subject: RE: Briefing | December 2018 Quarterly Update Greenhouse Gas Inventory 

[SEC=OFFICIAL]

Thanks all, that is a very helpful clarification. 

 

Jo Evans 

P: +61 2 6274 1366 | M:

 

 

From: Rob Sturgiss  

Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2019 3:07 PM 

To:

Cc: Kushla Munro ;  Jo Evans ; DLO Price ; Tim Roy ;

Subject: RE: Briefing | December 2018 Quarterly Update Greenhouse Gas Inventory [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

 

Thanks

 

From:

Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2019 2:34 PM 

To: Rob Sturgiss <Rob.Sturgiss@environment.gov.au>; @environment.gov.au> 

Cc: @environment.gov.au>; Kushla Munro <Kushla.Munro@environment.gov.au>;

@environment.gov.au>; Jo Evans <Jo.Evans@environment.gov.au>; DLO Price 

<DLOPrice@environment.gov.au>; @environment.gov.au>; Tim Roy 

<tim.roy@energy.gov.au>; @energy.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Briefing | December 2018 Quarterly Update Greenhouse Gas Inventory [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

 

Hi Rob / –  

 

Just updating this advice, following conversations last night and today. 

 

We note that the 2017 National Inventory Report will be submitted to the UN on or before 26 May 2019. 

 

The decision to publish this report (and its attachments) on the department’s website should be sought once 

ministers are sworn in, together with the release of the quarterly report. 

 

 

Ph: | Mob

 

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 22 May 2019 6:36 PM 

To: @environment.gov.au> 

Cc: @environment.gov.au>; Rob Sturgiss <Rob.Sturgiss@environment.gov.au>; Kushla 

Munro <Kushla.Munro@environment.gov.au>; @environment.gov.au>; Jo 

Evans <Jo.Evans@environment.gov.au>; DLO Price <DLOPrice@environment.gov.au>;
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@environment.gov.au>; Tim Roy <tim.roy@energy.gov.au>;

@energy.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Briefing | December 2018 Quarterly Update Greenhouse Gas Inventory [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

 

Thanks again Rachel –  

 

As discussed with Kushla earlier - given the timing of the election it would be appropriate to hold off on seeking a 

decision on the quarterly update, and submission of the 2017 National Inventory Report, until ministers are sworn 

in. 

 

Very happy to discuss, 

 

 

Ph: | Mob:

 

From:  

Sent: Tuesday, 21 May 2019 11:54 AM 

To: @environment.gov.au> 

Cc: @environment.gov.au>; Rob Sturgiss <Rob.Sturgiss@environment.gov.au>; Kushla 

Munro <Kushla.Munro@environment.gov.au>; @environment.gov.au>; Jo 

Evans <Jo.Evans@environment.gov.au>; DLO Price <DLOPrice@environment.gov.au> 

Subject: Briefing | December 2018 Quarterly Update Greenhouse Gas Inventory [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

 

Hi Matt, 

 

The brief seeking the Minister’s decision to table the December 2018 Quarterly update had just been sent through 

to parliamentary by Rob (MS19-000311). 

 

The brief also includes for the Minister’s noting, our intention to submit the 2017 National Inventory Report to the 

UNFCCC on 26 May 2019. 

 

As discussed, given the size of the National Inventory Report I have printed off a hard copy of the briefing pack for 

your collection when you drop by. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Director  
National Inventory Systems 
National Inventory Systems and International Reporting Branch 
Department of the Environment and Energy 

 

GPO Box 787 CANBERRA, ACT 2601 
T:
M

@environment.gov.au 

 

s22
s22

s22

s22

s22
s22

s22

s22
s22 s22

s22

s22s22
s22




